17 July  2018

The Vice Chancellor
--------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------

Subject: Invitation for a Training course on Teaching for Active Learning (TAL Batch 5) 

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to inform you that after successful completion of four training courses on Teaching for Active Learning (TAL) during 5-7 January, 2017, 18-20 May, 2017,  21-23 September, 2017 and  5-7 April, 2018. We are again going to offer the same course (TAL Batch 5) during 30-31 August & 1st September 2018 for the teachers of universities (both private and public) of Bangladesh at the Campus of Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology (AUST) in Dhaka. It may be noted that all the courses received a high level of appreciation from the participants as reflected in their final assessments reports of the course.

The Teaching for Active Learning (TAL) is an initiative of the Foundation for Learning, Teaching and Research (fLTR), a platform established by nine Vice Chancellors of reputed private universities and chaired by me with a vision to serve as agents of change for influencing and improving teaching and learning practices at the university level. A group of well reputed faculty members from both private and public universities is going to be involved as Resource Persons to facilitate the learning sessions of the course. Prof. Md. Golam Samdani Fakir, Vice Chancellor of Green University, who has long experience in designing and facilitating teaching courses at the university level, will continue as Director to facilitate the course.
We would like to request you to nominate two of your teachers (Lecturer/Senior Lecturer/Assistant Professor) for the said course. The names of the nominated candidates must be registered for the course by 15 August, 2018. However, the selection for the course will be made based on “first come, first served” basis. A concept note on the course, along with the registration form for the course, is attached.
We look forward to hearing from you soon.  For further information you may contact the office of fLTR located at GUB campus (hasan.gucetl@green.edu.bd or motiur.pro@green.edu.bd), tel. No.: 01671642515 or 01719130339
Thank you very much for your kind support.

Sincerely,
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Prof. Dr. Jamilur Reza Choudhury

National Professor, Chairperson of fLTR and 

Vice Chancellor, University of Asia Pacific (UAP)
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Prof. Dr. Md. Golam Samdani Fakir 

Secretary of fLTR and 

Vice Chancellor, Green University of Bangladesh (GUB)

Enclosure:

1. A concept note on TAL-5 course

2. Two registration forms

